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August 27, 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome to St. Mary’s Religious Education Program. 
 

The schedule for this year is: grades 1, 2 and 3 will begin on Monday, September 14
th

 .  Classes 

for grades 4, 5 and 6 will begin on Wednesday, September 16
th

.  Class time each week is from 

3:00 to 4:15 pm.   
 

 

Enclosed is a registration form for this year’s religion classes. A registration form is needed for 

each child.  Notice that there is a line for an emergency name and phone. This is in case we 

cancel classes during the day and we need to reach you or someone in the family.  
 

Please return the form for each student in grades 1 to 6 along with a $10.00 registration fee per 

child. If there is any difficulty with the fee, please do not hesitate to call me and arrangements 

can be made. Please return the registration as soon as possible to facilitate our planning.  
 

Enclosed is the Religion Class Calendar for the school year 2015-2016. Please note that if school 

closes early or there are no after-school activities because of the weather, religion classes are also 

cancelled.   
 

Please DO NOT HAVE YOUR CHILD CROSS THE HIGHWAY; drive to the parking lot 

behind the rectory to pick up your child or park on the same side of the highway as the 

Church. Also, you may wish to pick up the Sunday bulletins. Last minute details or changes are 

in it.  

 

The “Diocesan Charter Compliance Family Internet Safety Pact” is also enclosed for you 

and your family to read, sign and return with your registration.  Thanks for helping to keep our 

children safe. 

 

I look forward to religion classes for 2015 – 2016.  God bless you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sister Mary Ellen Brett, SSJ 

Pastoral Associate 

 


